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As a resident of Newberg, Oregon I am strongly in support of extending the 

commuter line to Salem. I believe this will highly benefit the quality of life of residents 

in the area, improve traffic conditions, and provide accessible transportation to 

individuals of all socio-economic statuses. Improving Oregon public transportation is 

imperative to investing in the economic vitality of the region. If this line were built I 

would be utilizing 5 days a week every week on my work commutes.  

 

 


